
Speedwatch Report 

Parish Council 16th September 2021 

 

August has been a very quiet month for sessions because of the continued temporary absence 

of operators due to health issues and other commitments and holidays. Just 6 sessions were 

run during the month, totalling 4 hours, those sessions recorded 28 speeding vehicles from 

1354 passing vehicles, the fastest speed recorded was 43mph.  

For September we have one more volunteer available again, so can fit in a few more sessions, 

we hope to soon have some of the other operators back on sessions. 

In September we have the annual nationwide road safety initiative Project EDWARD             

( https://projectedward.org/ ), between September 13th – 17th, when all Police Forces and 

other road safety organisations conduct as many roadside checks as possible. 

Speedwatch is always involved with the initiative, the Etchingham group currently has 12 

sessions planned for the week. A total of 18 sessions have been planned for September 

Cllr. Colin Boylett, Speedwatch Co-ordinator. 
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